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Saturday, 26 September 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 3,  

 

We have been informed that a second child from Year 3 has tested positive for COVID-19. 

Therefore, all of the children and staff in Year 3 need to remain in self-isolation at home, for 14 days from the 

last possible contact with the child. 

The last day that the child was in school was Monday 21st September. 

This means that Year 3 will reopen to pupils and staff on Tuesday 6th October. 

 

I know that this is disappointing for all concerned, but we must follow the procedures from Public Health, in 

order to prevent any possible further spread of the virus. 

 

Home learning 

School staff will continue to make telephone contact with the children in Y3 every day to spend time discussing 

the work they have been carrying out. There are lots of task being set by the classteachers, and details of these 

can be found on the school website www.reedley.lancs.sch.uk Look for your child’s class page and then click the 

tab for HOME LEARNING. 

 

Don’t forget that you can message your child’s teacher during this period of time, if you need help or support 

with the learning. 

 

Miss Livesey – misslivesey@reedley.lancs.sch.uk 

Miss Child – misschild@reedley.lancs.sch.uk  

 

If you need to collect an additional pack of work on paper, these will be available from 13:00 on Tuesday 29th 

September. Please call Mrs Iqbal to pre-order a pack, so that we can have it ready for you to collect. 

 

We look forward to seeing all of the children back in school on Tuesday 6th October. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Mrs Sarah Bell 

Headteacher 
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